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Dear Mr Johnson

Cadia East Gold/Copper Project (MP 06_0295)
Community Consultative Committee Members

Thank you for submitting your nomination of Mr Robert John Meyenn for the vacant position of community
representative on the Cadia East Gold/Copper Project Community Consultative Committee (CCC).

The Department notes that Mr Meyenn is a long-term local resident and has previously served on a
number of boards and committees.

Consistent with the Department's Community Consultative Committee (CCC) Guidelines for State
Significant Projects (2019), the Department agrees with your recommendation to appoint Mr Meyenn to the
CCC.

The Department has advised the company (Cadia Valley Operations) of this appointment. The Department
requests that you advise Mr Meyenn accordingly, as well as notify the other existing members of the CCC
of this appointment.

If you wish to discuss the matter, please contact Mandana Mazaheri on 02 9995 5093.

Yours sincerely

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director

Resource Assessments
as delegate for the Secretary
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